
Dear Atlantic Highly Migratory Species Consulting Parties,


Please see below for a NOAA Town Hall meeting on September 15 in Providence, Rhode Island, to


discuss possible permanent protections for deep sea canyons and seamounts of New England's coast.


Thank you.  Margo


Margo Schulze-Haugen - NOAA Federal


From: Margo Schulze-Haugen - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 3:49 PM


To: _NMFS HMSconsultingparties


Cc: Alan Risenhoover - NOAA Federal; Emily Menashes; Brad McHale; Karyl Brewster-

giesz; Randy Blankinship; LeAnn Hogan


Subject: Fwd: NOAA Town Hall on Sept. 15 in Providence, RI re: possible protections off


the New England coast


Join us for a NOAA Town Hall on

September 15 in Providence, Rhode


Island

Meeting to discuss deep sea canyons and


seamounts


September 3, 2015


NOAA invites you to participate in a Town Hall meeting to discuss possible permanent protections for

three deep sea canyons—Oceanographer, Gilbert, and Lydonia Canyons—and four seamounts off of


New England's coast. Deep sea canyons, which plunge to depths greater than 7000 feet, and sea

mounts, which rise thousands of feet above the sea floor, create unique habitats supporting tremendous


biodiversity and fragile ecosystems that are home to corals, fish, marine mammals, turtles, and more.


To ensure that we protect these unique places for future generations while recognizing the importance


of sustainable ocean-based economies, we are seeking input from all interested parties in the region.


The Town Hall discussion will be held on September 15, at the Providence Marriott Downtown, 1 Orms


Street, Providence, Rhode Island. The meeting will be in the Sessions/College/Canal Room from 6:00 –


8:00 pm.


If you are unable to attend the Town Hall in person, please send comments by September 15, 2015 to

atlanticconservation@noaa.gov.




Disclaimer: If you do not wish to receive further news/releases from National Oceanic & Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) EST, please click

the following link: [Remove Me] . Requests will take a maximum of 2 business days to process.

Contact information: NOAA News Releases, National Oceanic & Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) EST, 1401 Constitution Avenue, NW,

Room 5128, Washington,, DC 20230


--

Margo Schulze-Haugen


Chief, Highly Migratory Species Management Division


National Marine Fisheries Service


NOAA

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 301.427.8503


margo.schulze-haugen@noaa.gov


@ g

Please feel free to forward this invite to anyone who might also be interested in participating. We look

forward to hearing from you.


Stay Connected:



